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Comments: As a resident within 1 mile of the shooting range, the people that use the range have no regard for

our public lands.  They have made this a dumping ground for old used appliances or other items that they think

would be great targets but do not pick anything up after their time of practicing to shoot.  We have encountered

people who do not have the right type of vehicles to drive back into the shooting areas sitting outside of the gate

eating and leaving their trash.  When the gate was shutdown for high fire danger they were even shooting within

feet of Highway 67.  They also leave their trash for others to pick up or to blow in the wind.  Is this truly the intent

of our public lands?  If this was a paid range there would be more accountability and monitoring but still do not

think it would stop the total disregard for the area.  Our support would be to at a minimum make this a paid

shooting range if not close it down except for weekends and have it monitored.  Thank you! 


